
 
 

Spoofhound Athletic Booster Club Meeting Minutes 
Wednesday, August 14 2024 

MHS Library 

 

  
 

  

I. Call to order  
Joanna Baker called to order the regular Spoofhound Athletic Booster Club 
meeting at MHS, on August 14, 2024.  
  
II. Roll call  
Joanna Baker conducted a roll call. The following persons were present: 
Madeline Watkins, Tiffany Scott, Lisa James, Joanna Baker, Elizabeth Bowles, 
Mackenzie Adamson, and Amy Ziegler 
  
III. Secretary 
Mackenzie Adamson motioned to appoint Amy Ziegler as Secretary.  Joanna 
Baker seconded the motion.  The motion was approved. 

IV. Approval of minutes 
Joanna Baker approved the May 2024 minutes. Elizabeth Bowles seconded the 
motion, and all members present were in favor.  

  
V. Approval of treasurer report  
Madeline Watkins presented the monthly treasurer's report.  Mackenzie 
Adamson motioned to approve the treasurer’s report, Lisa James seconded the 
motion, and all members present were in favor.    
  
VI. Advertising/Activities Program 
Tiffany Scott reported that we still have a few sponsors who need to pay. She will 
contact those sponsors again, and it was suggested that the PO box be checked. 
There was further discussion about having Rapid Elite print the programs. 

 
VII. Membership 
Elizabeth Bowles reported that the booster club membership is going well, with 
sixty-one memberships thus far. 
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VIII.      Spoofhound Apparel  
Mackenzie Adamson informed the board that we will not sell apparel out of the 
trailer this year.  She has contacted some boutiques to see if they want to do a 
pop-up event at home games. 

  
IX.  Pep Rally 
The community pep rally will be held on August 22nd at 7:00 pm at the football  
field. 
  
X.  Reports 
 
Football Backers Report – Madeline Watkins: Nothing to Report    
  

Baseball Backers Report – Amy Ziegler – The hog raffle fundraiser was a    
success with approximately $4,000 raised for the baseball team. 
  

           Inside Concessions – Nothing to report 
  

Outside Concessions –Joanna Baker informed the board that Paul Thompson 
contacted Joanna Baker about selling Pizza Ranch pizza from the concession 
stand.  It was determined that we would sell pizza and see if it was successful.  
We will reassess after football season to decide if we want to continue selling 
pizza.  Joanna stated that we need to purchase supplies for concessions.  Tiffany 
Scott approved the purchase of supplies, and Lisa James seconded the motion.  
The motion was approved. 

  
VII.       Adjournment – Joanna Baker motioned to adjourn the meeting. 
Minutes submitted by Amy Ziegler 

Next Meeting: September 11, 2024, 6:00 pm at the MHS Library  
 


